
The Bishop’s Collaborative for Right Relations 
invites you to:


Translation for Decolonization 
Wednesday April 27th


6:30pm-8pm over zoom

Every June Anglican parishes observe National Indigenous People’s Day. In 
the Diocese of Toronto, over 15 different languages are spoken across our 
worshiping communities. Right Relations ministries in the Diocese of 
Toronto would like to expand our connection, inclusion, and collaboration 
with people and communities who speak a diversity of languages.


We are inviting those interested in joining this collaborative translation 
effort to a virtual meeting on Wednesday April 27th, 6:30-8pm. In this 
meeting we will:


• Meet with the leadership of the Bishop’s Collaborative for Right 
Relations


• Discuss and share your perspective on your language and the 
spiritual work of inculturation of language and meaning making in 
your culture 


• Learn about the resources available from Indigenous ministries and 
be invited into the work of translating these prayers into a diversity of 
languages, for use across the Church


• Connect with others and learn more about the Indigenous Territory 
our diocese is located within


Please email Right Relations Coordinator Leigh Kern 
lkern@toronto.anglican.ca to register


Please join us, to connect and collaborate with people who are 
interested in translating prayers for National Indigenous 

People’s Day into languages close to their hearts. 
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